
                                                                                                                                                                                   

Week 29                                                                                                                              5th May2017 

 

Monday  8th  May 

 

Year 6 Reading test 

Guitar lessons 

After School Activities: Football for year 4, 5 and 6 

Tuesday 9th May Yoga and relaxation for adults and children from 8.15am 

Year 6 Grammar, spelling and punctuation test 

Wednesday 10th May Year 6 Maths test 

Class 4 swimming lessons 

Woodwind lessons 

After School Activities: Orchestra 

Thursday 11th May Year 6 Maths test 

Music lessons: guitar 

After School Activities: Football for year 1, 2 and 3 

Friday 12th May Brass lessons 

Forest Schools (selected children) 

 

Stars of the Week 

 Isabelle Lloyd, Millie Hayfield, Toby 

Scholes, Abigail Speed, Molly 

Stewardson, Natalie Ogden, Zachary 

Power, Taylor Walker, Kellan Duggan, 

Evie Barkley, Keira Horsfall and Bethany 

Burton 

 

         Class Attendance Award 

This week’s winner is class 3 with 99.3%. Well 

done. 

                   

Achievements outside of School 

Isaac Morgan – football medal 

 

 

 

 

This Week’s Worship Focus 

This half term’s focus is Unity in Diversity. 

Rev. Ivan Ruiters will be leading worship 

on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Homework  

All children are given weekly homework, 

including spellings from the ‘Spellzoo’ 

programme. It is important that the homework 

is completed and returned to school on 

Fridays. The homework policy is written in the 

back of the children’s weekly diary for you to 

read.  The work sent home is an important part 

of consolidating class work.  

 

Anti-Social behaviour on the Playground 

The police have collected the images that have 

been captured and the PCSOs are going to step 

up patrols. The problems seem to be occurring 

more at weekends rather than in the evenings. I 

would like to thank those parents who have 

contacted the police when they have noticed 

anti-social behaviour. 

 

Dogs on the Playground 

Dogs are not allowed on the school playground, 

even if they are being carried. Please wait on 

the lane if you have a dog. This is because we 

do have some children who are frightened of 

dogs – even the little ones in arms. We do 

occasionally have animals in school; however, 

these are by pre-arrangements and the 

appropriate risk assessments have been carried 

out. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


